
  

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
28th September 2021 

 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Invitation to The Ripley Academy Sixth Form Open Evening – Wednesday 13th October 2021 
 
Please allow me to introduce myself. My name is Mr Kirkland and I am the Assistant Headteacher at The Ripley 
Academy with responsibility for our wonderful Sixth Form. The Ripley Academy Sixth Form continues to expand and 
provides an excellent environment for all students to succeed within their chosen subject areas. Our state-of-the-art 
facilities, effective teaching and strong A-level results mean that we are increasingly popular as a post-16 destination 
of choice. 
 
I would like to invite you to our Sixth Form Open Evening on Wednesday 13th of October, starting at 6pm. During the 
evening, you will receive a presentation from the Sixth Form Team and meet staff from each of our many different 
subject areas as they showcase what they can offer each individual student at Key Stage 5. There will be the 
opportunity to talk to our current Sixth Form students and have your questions answered by our highly knowledgeable 
teaching staff. 
 
If you have any questions about our Sixth Form in the meantime, then please do not hesitate to get in touch. 
 
I look forward to meeting you on the 13th of October. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 

Mr M Kirkland 
Assistant Headteacher  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


